GOVT. OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER ::: CACHAR DIVISION :::
SILCHAR.

SITE INSPECTION REPORT

Forest area proposed for diversion in Innerline Reserve Forest under
Cachar Forest Division, Silchar for an area of 0.0225 Ha

I, Divisional Forest Officer, Cachar Forest Division, Silchar have inspected the
proposed area of 0.0225 hectare forest land for the construction of Mobile Tower location I-
AS-SONY-ENB-9040 (Forest Clearance Proposal No. FP/AS/Others/148124/2021) at
Innerline Reserve Forest under Cachar Forest Division on dated 02-04-2022, 14-04-2022 &
24-04-2022 respectively applied by the Reliance Jio Info Comm Limited (User Agency)

accompanied by Range Forest officer, Hawaithang Range, Dholai.

The proposed area of diversion for non-forestry purposes is an open forest area.
During my inspection, I found no rare or endangered, or unique species of flora and fauna in

the proposed area.

Divisional Forest Officer,
Cachar Division : Silchar.



